
Memorandum 

 

 
To:   Well File 

   

From:  Mark Weems, P.E. 

                        Regional Engineer - SW Colorado 

  

Date:  March 19, 2014 

  

Subject: Current COGCC Well Status=DA  

  Current CDWR Well Status=Water Supply Well Permit #11438-F 

 

 

Monument Global Resources 

G. L. Veach #1 

NENW 3 34N 20W 

05-083-05149  

 

This well is currently used as a water supply well for the Cache Unit.  It was originally 

drilled in 1957 to a depth of 5839' and later plugged back to 1375' in 1967 by Pan 

American for a water supply well.  

 

Records indicate it is currently producing from the Entrada at a depth of 910'-930' (see 

attached CDWR page 2).  A water test indicates 5083 TDS from CORE LABS; however, 

a hand written note over the test report indicates 12,000 ppm TDS (see attachment).  I do 

know that CORE LABS analyzed a core from the Paradox.  It appears that in a response 

back from the original operator in 1967-68, Vaughey & Vaughey, the former operator 

substituted in test results for the water well.   

 

The regulatory jurisdiction falls under the Colorado Division of Water Resources for the 

well and for discharge concerns the Colorado Department of Public Health. 

 
















